
UPDATES FOR NOVEMBER 2023 
 

 
Bethel will be hosting Holiday Meals  for residents of 

both Nelson Manor and BLNRC again this year! 

2 guests per resident are invited to join us on 
November 23rd for Thanksgiving & December 25th for 

Christmas.  Both meals will be served at 11:30a. 

Space is limited, so please RSVP to Salina by November 17th for Thanksgiving and 
December 18th for Christmas to guarantee your spot!  

 

 

Join our Lefse Rolling Team! 
We will be making Lefse on November 21st, from 9am-3pm (or until 
dough is gone)!  We are looking for volunteers to come help us roll 
and fry up this delicious Norwegian treat.   

If you are interested and available, please contact Salina. 

Salina – Activities Director – 701-572-6766 x 109 
 

 

Per the State Fire Marshall, holiday decorations need to 
be labeled U.L. fire retardant.  A label stating only U.L. or U.L. 

flame resistant is not acceptable.  No live/“real” trees, 
wreaths or Poinsettias are allowed.  No combustible 

decorations can be used, including wrapping doors in 
wrapping paper.  Any electrical cords must be plugged 
directly into outlets and, as always, no power strips or 

extension cords can be used.   

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please contact Toni.  

Toni – Maintenance Director – 701-572-6766 
 

 

We are proud to once again host Penny’s Pals annual Share the Spirit Sale!  Donations 
can be dropped off at Bethel, starting November 24th, on the stage in our Activity Room.   

The sale will be on December 2nd. 


